
 

P.O. Box 2524 
Weirton, WV 26062  

 

December 22nd, 2022 
 
 
Dear Community, 
 
 

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Weirton Heights, I would like to personally invite you to 
attend our 20th Mardi Gras Fundraiser, which will be held Saturday, February 18th, 2023, at the 
Holiday Inn – Weirton.  

 
This annual fundraiser is one way in which our organization gives back to our community 
through providing funding to assist with various community projects throughout the year. Our 
Mardi Gras Fundraiser is always a great way to come together for food, drinks, dancing, games, 
prizes, and an overall fun time! I am excited to announce that this year’s entertainment will be 
provided by Finest Entertainment – Jonathan Mihellis. 
 
At the Rotary Club of Weirton Heights, our motto is “Service Above Self”. I ask you to share in 
our belief as we look forward to making this a successful fundraising event so that we can 
continue to assist our community throughout the year. Here’s how you can help: members of 
our Rotary Club are seeking sponsorships for our event. Each sponsor will be recognized 
throughout the event as listed on the sponsorship form for their generous donation. 
 
Our club’s efforts are successful because of our generous sponsors, and I thank you for all your 
support in the past, present, and future. Please consider helping us help our community. 
 
 
With much appreciation and gratitude, 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Crow 
President, Rotary Club of Weirton Heights 
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